
Toulouse, Wednesday, November 4, 2020 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Students, 

 

The worsening health situation has imposed a new national lockdown from October 30 to 

December 1, 2020. We will continue to carry out our missions of research, teaching and student 

support. In application of the main measures stated in the ministerial circular dated October 

30, and the decisions taken by the TSM advisory committee on Wednesday, November 4, 2020, 

our working methods are as follows: 

 

Pedagogy 

- All courses for full-time students, work-study students and executive education trainees will 

be delivered remotely; 

- Continuous assessment will be organised remotely until the end of the first semester; 

- In order to avoid uncertainties related to the evolution of the health situation, the first semester 

exams will be organised remotely. 

 

 

Warmly, 

Hervé Penan 

 

 


